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This week in St Bede’s... 

As parents, you asked for improved
communication: we listened.  
We have worked with the BHCET team to
solve the issues we were having with
BromCom to ensure all emails get through
and all information reaches its intended
destination!

BOOK
AMNESTY

BOOK
AMNESTY THIS WEEK’S

EVENTS

Wednesday 3rd JulyWednesday 3rd July
Y5W Bikeability

Attendance up to 28/06/24

Thursday 4th JulyThursday 4th July
Y5 Trip “Let’s Learn Moor”
Thursday 4th JulyThursday 4th July
Community Games Day at
Eastbourne Sports
Complex Y3/4

Friday 5th JulyFriday 5th July
School Reports will be sent
home for the whole school

Every year we spend
around £6k on reading
books for our school. Many
of these books are taken
home and never returned.
As a school we are unable
to continue to cover this
mounting cost and may
have to consider raising a
charge for missing books.

Could we please ask
parents to check at home
for any school reading
books and return them to
the school office.

Please don’t feel
embarrassed to return
them, even if you have
acquired quite a lot. We
appreciate all the parents
who have taken the time to
return .



Summer Fayre
Friday 12th July
Summer Fayre
Friday 12th July

And coming soon...And coming soon...

This year, the annual Summer
Fayre will raise funds towards
resources for the whole
school.

Please could we count on your
generosity in providing
donations of the following for
our Summer Fayre:

UKS2 - Adult tombola prizes
LKS2 - Children tombola prizes
KS1 - Chocolate tombola prizes
Nursery and Reception - Bottle
tombola prizes

We would also greatly
appreciate donations towards
our teddy tombola (any old or
unwanted cuddly toys) and
donations for the cake stall (on
the day).

Don’t forget to let the office
know if you would like to hire a
table for your business, or if
you would like to volunteer on
the day.

Monday 8th - Friday 12th July
Whole school transition week
Monday 8th July - Y6 STEM Science
Trip Middlesbrough College
Monday 8th July - Playground Pals
- some of our current Y4s,will be
going to Eastbourne Sports
complex to be trained to look
after our children outside as
‘playground pals.’
Wednesday 10th July - Y6 Netball
Wednesday 10th July - KS1 trip Big
Sheep Little Cow
Wednesday 10th July - Y5K
Bikeability (rescheduled)
Thursday 11th July - Reception
Vision Screening (rescheduled)
Sunday 14th July - Parish Family
Fun Day at St Thomas.
Wednesday 17th July - Y6 Leavers
Presentation followed by their
Celebration of Uniqueness &
Talent
Friday 19th July - Last day of term



This Week to
celebrate!

This Week to
celebrate!

We are delighted to announce
that we have achieved the
School Games GOLD Mark
Award for the 2023/24
academic year. The School
Games Mark is a
Government-led award
scheme launched in 2012,
facilitated by the Youth Sport
Trust to reward schools for
their commitment to the
development of competition
across their school and into
the community, and we are
delighted to have been
recognised for our success.

A special thanks to Miss
Anderson for all her hard
work in helping us achieve
this for our school!

Find more info here:
https://stbedesdarlington.bh

cet.org.uk/


